
Submitter: Judith Huck 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment 

Measure: SB543 

We enthusiastically support SB 543 prohibiting food vendors from using polystyrene 

foam containers.  Many areas in the USA have passed similar bans and food vendors 

now have alternative options.  Thank you for supporting this bill.   


